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46th Session of the UPR Working Group
 Recommendations by Finland to Chile
30 April 2024


Mr. President,
Finland welcomes the engagement of Chile in the UPR. Finland commends Chile’s commitment in ensuring LGBTIQ+ rights and progress in advancing gender equality.

Finland respectfully recommends:
1. One, continue to investigate thoroughly allegations of violence by the police and bring those responsible to justice.
2. Two, take appropriate measures to guarantee reasonable duration of legal processes to ensure the right to a fair trial. 
3. Three, ensure that the recent legislative changes made in the name of internal security are proportionate. 

Finland wishes Chile a successful UPR review.
Thank you. 
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